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To Whom it May Concern,

Free Birth control, with NO_COPAY, should NOT be part of the Health Care Act!!!

As my Dad used to say:"There is NO SUCH THING AS A FREE LUNCH."
Everyone's insurance premiums will have to go up to cover it!
Premiums are already TOO HIGH!! People are barely making it as it is.

Besides, it has been SCIENTIFICALLY PROVEN, that contraceptives make the uterus
lining hostile to the CHILD that already exists , when the sperm & egg join.

Also, where is CONSCIENCE PROTECTION??? I am morally opposed to this, and my
employer will now be FORCED to participate in these plans.

Experts have also agreed that even Catholic instutions wil be required to participate.
America USED TO BE "land of the free." !!! You are taking away our religious
conscious freedom.

This is true madness!!!

I also do NOT want my tax dollars supporting Planned Parenthood. Although the
funds will NOT DIRECTLY support abortion, everyone agrees that their is NO
accounting to keep funds separated. Did you know that over 50% of Americans
agree that the abortions Planned Parenthood is doing, are ending a HUMAN LIFE! 

The majority of Americans are pro-life and we do not want our tax dollars and
insurance premiums supporting the nation's largest abortion chain.

My opinion is shared BY MANY OTHERS, and you NEED to CONSIDER IT!!!!

Sincerely,

Regina Wyrzykowski
Maple Heights, Ohio
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